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Aloha,
I would like to voice my support for the Pau Hana Place and food trucks.  Sorry for my late response- I just heard
about the noise complaint tonight from some neighbors.

I am an owner and full time resident of a condo at 1676 Ala Moana Blvd -Harbor View Plaza - and have no issue
from said reported noise.  I have never been bothered by any activities from the Pau Hana Place and/or food trucks.

It is a convenient venue and the businesses keep the area clean and maintained.  They also respect quiet hours.

Mahalo for support of the Pau Hana Place.

Sent remotely with aloha.
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